
Hello - I am writing to add my voice to those who are concerned about the further 
intensification of the Landsdown/Edinburgh/Gordon area, beyond what had already 

been announced in previous plans. 
 

Specifically, I wish to bring up yet again the issue of parking on Landsdown Street. 
During the September-May school year, even more so on weekends, and especially 
during "party" events (Homecoming, end of exams, etc.), the street is used as a 

parking lot for tenants and visitors to the nearby high-rise residences. Both sides of 
the street are used, allowing only one small vehicle (i.e., just a car) to pass. 

Emergency vehicles such as firetrucks and ambulances cannot access any 
residences on this street. I should think that safety should also be a consideration. 
 

The attached pictures are typical weekends and do not represent the worst that we 
have seen. 

 
Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
George Harauz. 

 

 



 
 



 


